
October 29, 2020

Hybrid Instruction 

Four or Five Days In-Person Instruction or 

One of the Remote Instructional Models: SLSD Remote Learning Model (K-12) or

eLearn21 Cyber Learning Model (K-12)

SLSD Parents and Guardians,

The Southern Lehigh School District is asking parents/guardians to complete the following

survey by the end of the day on Friday, November 6, 2020. Parents/Guardians should complete

a NEW SUBMISSION for each student enrolled in the Southern Lehigh School District.

Parents/guardians of Kindergarten students will complete a separate survey.

The information from this survey will be used to aid the necessary logistical planning as the

District continues to navigate operation during a global pandemic. Students/families are

encouraged to identify which instructional model they would prefer for their child (with 6 ft. of

social distancing, mandatory face covering, and enhanced hand hygiene) ; EITHER

Please know that the completion of this survey DOES NOT lock students/families into this

selection.  Completion of this survey also does not guarantee a particular option will be offered.  

Rather, this data is being gathered to provide information on the model families would prefer if

available.

Please note that all subsequent determinations related to the ability to offer full-time in-person

learning will be dependent upon a combination of factors while maintaining AT LEAST 6 ft. of

social distancing in all instructional settings, as well as adhering to up-to-date health and safety

guidance and COVID-19 mitigation strategies from local, state, and national authorities.

We continue to value the ongoing support and partnership of our community as we continue to

plan for the various challenges that exist throughout this school year.

Kathleen Evison

Superintendent

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfZ6r1ULUKKIR-5EHQ2xMFaulkzq1ACQMlNHz4OTZuWHZOAmQ/viewform

